
From: Rush Henderson <rush.hendo@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 25, 2022 9:58 PM 
To: Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov>; planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Opposed To Live Nation / Ticketmaster New Concert Venues 
 

Live Nation’s proposed development threatens the very existence of Turner Hall, Cactus Club, Miller 
High Life Theatre, The Pabst Theater, The Riverside Theater, Shank Hall, The Rave/Eagles Club, and many 
other iconic neighborhood music stages, which make Milwaukee’s live music scene a jewel among the 
nation. Local theatres mean the world to me and seeing them shut down would be a travesty. The Pabst 

family put so much love and money into their venues and I believe they should remain without 

competetion to snuff them out. Ticketmaster/Live Nation are not for the people! Please oppose the Live 
Nation/Ticketmaster concert venue project. Thank you.  
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